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Bolton Resource Management Tract Staircase 

Replacement 

Start Date: _May 18th 2017____________ 

Completion Date: __Summer 2017__________ 

*Timeline is subject to change 

Welcome to the Bolton Resource Management Tract. These lands are 

currently undergoing a staircase construction project.  The completed 

staircase replacement will provide a safe, long-lasting trail connection 

while protecting this sensitive and valuable ecological landscape.  

These works are being guided by the Bolton Resource Management 

Tract Management Plan. Work is expected to continue until Fall 2017.  

Please respect all trail closures, construction notices and staff direction.  

Attention:  

 Bolton Resource Management Tract is a rugged natural area;  

 Trails are not winter maintained;  

 Weather and trail conditions will vary; 

 Staff presence is intermittent and emergency access is limited;  

 During construction Activities this section of the trail is 
considered a work site and active construction zone and is 
strictly off limits to unauthorized personnel. 

 IN CASE OF EMERGENCY CALL 911 
For more information about the Bolton Resource Management Tract 

Staircase Replacement please contact:  

Matt Kenel,  

Project Manager,  

Restoration and Infrastructure,  

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority  

mkenel@trca.on.ca, 416.661.6600 x 5325.  

 
 

 
 

  


